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Across

7 Optical property 
describing surface 
shine (6)

8 Enzymatic breakdown 
of food in the 
gastrointestinal tract 
(9)

10 Readily responsive to 
external stimuli (9)

11 Physiological drive to 
consume fluids (6)

12 Accumulated 
information acquired 
through learning (9)

15 Primary organs of 
visual perception (4)

18 Ability to grasp 
meaning or 
significance (13)

19 Process of changing 
form, appearance, or 
structure (14)

21 Interpretation of 
information from 
visible light (6,10)

22 Cognitive process of 
grasping concepts or 
situations (13)

Down

1 Mental fortitude in 
facing difficulty or 
danger (7)

2 Strong desire to 
achieve success or 
power (8)

3 Visual property 
produced by light 
wavelengths (6)

4 Process of taking in or 
assimilating 
substances (10)

5 Incorporation of 
nutrients into cellular 
structures (11)

6 Capacity for learning, 
reasoning, and 
problem-solving (12)

9 Desire for food or 
drink (8)

11 Measure of heat 
energy in a system 
(11)

13 Keratinous filaments 
growing from skin 
follicles (4)

14 Biochemical processes 
for maintaining life 
functions (10)

16 Outer protective 
covering of the body 
(4)

17 Readily responding to 
chemical or physical 
stimuli (8)

19 Gustatory perception 
of flavour (5)

20 Physical structure of 
an organism (4)


